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NOTICE TO THE PUBLIC

GUAM REGIONAL
TRANSIT AUTHORITY

will be OPEN for regular

BUS SERVICES

On Thursday, July 215t 2022
& Friday, July 22" 2022

Admin Office will be CLOSED.

Please note that Paratransit Scheduling
is available from 8 am-5 pm

For more information and accommodations, please call GRTA
Transit Management Center at
647-7433 | 34 | 35.




